
January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to Deloitte, London – Year 8 
 
I am writing to inform you about a school visit to Deloitte, London on Saturday, 4th February 
2023.  Students will compete in the final of the Cyber First Girls Competition. 
 
Students will meet Miss Hosking at Uxbridge Station at 8.30am on Saturday, 4th February and 
travel by London Underground to and from the Deloitte, London, returning to Uxbridge Station 
at 4.30pm, please ensure you collect your child promptly at this time. Please provide your child 
with a packed lunch for this trip.   
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend please complete 
the consent form on ParentPay. Please also complete the attached media consent form.  
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 
 Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
 A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 

in the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
A Hosking 
Maths Teacher/Careers Lead 
  
 


